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Comments:

| am an owner of a residence in Tower Shores. This project directly impacts my private property As
the Tower Shores Beach Association said, "Our 226 homes are located within a 4-block radius on
the ocean side of Route 1. The majority are wooden structures. The idea of high-voltage power
cables carrying approximately 1,700 megawatts of electricity under the ocean and onto 3Rs beach
so close to our dense community is alarming. The fact that US Wind has no prior experience
building offshore wind projects makes this experiment even more alarming." In addition, my
understanding is that this is a project designed to benefit Marylanders, and that Maryland has
banned the installation of the wind turbines off the coast of Maryland. | am perplexed and upset
that Delaware is inflicting this project on our property and our coastal safety.
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